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Support FHS Girls Lacrosse

FHS Girls Lacrosse

FHS Girls Lacrosse is raising money for the 2018 season.
Our campaign will run March 12 - April 12!
Please help us by going to: http://bit.ly/2Fb1SiV

The students of FHS Girls Lacrosse appreciate your
support!

Questions? Contact Jill Kyhn at jillkyhn2@gmail.com

Thank Youl!

www.classmunity.com/franklinwi



